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Monday 23rd July to 8th August 
 
 

Celebrate the Olympic Games 
 

Wednesday 4th August 
 

8:30—8:55am Egg & Bacon breakfast 
Life Education Van visit 

 

Friday 6th 

 

Jeans 4 Genes Day  

 
 

Thursday 12th 

 

School Council Meeting 

 

Friday 20th 

 

School Fun Run 
 

Eildon Primary School No. 3931                  
School Values: Respect-Integrity-Cooperation-Resilience-Achievement 

 
Together we will develop a thriving community of creative, respectful and 
resilient learners who strive for physical, social and intellectual growth. 

 

Scarlette Oakley 
 

 
For making Cooperative  
effort in her reading. 

 
 

Cody Ball 

 

 
For showing Cooperation by 
working hard to create some 

very neat Smartie graphs. 
  

 

Kaiden Lovett 

 

 
For showing Integrity 

through his great reading 
response to The Witches. 

 

 

Juniors                             Middles                            Seniors 

STUDENT ARTWORK 



Principal’s Report Week 3 - Term 3 - 2021 
 
A great afternoon was had on Wednesday as we celebrated 
the return to school with a fun time at the Roller Skating. 
There was a great turnout at the Eildon Community Centre 
and all the participants enjoyed improving their skating skills 
with a lot of fun and enthusiasm. 
 
Our Creative Worker Caz Weeks will be returning to the 
school on Monday to continue her Arts Program.  They will 
be working on creating sculptures for your Arboreal      
Wonderland. 
 
A big thanks to all our families for the impressive manner in 
which they participated in the Remote and Flexible      
Learning.  It is obviously very important that the students 
continue to develop their academic skills throughout the     
lockdowns and we are fortunate we have been able to 
achieve this at Eildon Primary School. 
 
Whilst we are out of lockdown, it is still important that we all 
follow the COVID settings in place and I wish to thank all 
parents for wearing their masks when they have been    
onsite this week.  The students continue to social distance 
and sanitise routinely while at school. 
 
With the days starting to get a little longer, Spring will be 
arriving shortly and what a marvellous time to start working 
on our vegetable garden again.  If any families would like to 
adopt a bed in the garden, they are welcome to come down 
to the school and work on it over the weekends.  Our  
Chaplain Peter Geldart has been doing some great work 
with some of our students tending to the plants.  At the   
moment, we are getting sweet peas and cauliflower and the 
kids are enjoying being able to nibble them straight off the 
plant (well they are enjoying the sweet peas)! 
 
If any families are in need of food supplies, please don’t 
hesitate to contact me or the office, we do have a lot of  
cereal in our foodbank. 
 
We have a few student teachers with us this term which will 
not only help them with their development but provide extra 
support to our students and school.  We will make Laura, 
Madi and Emma feel very welcome when they arrive in 
coming weeks. 
 
Please keep an eye on our school app School Stream.  If 
you know anyone who is not on the app, please help them 
download it so that they can receive important notifications. 
 
Unfortunately, our students will not get to attend Somers 
Camp this year as it has been cancelled due to the virus. 
We are still hopeful that the students will get to go to the 
snow at the end of August and to Urban Camp in late     
November. 
 
The teachers are pleased with the way in which the        
students have settled back into school this week, a            
testament to their resilience.  They are really enjoying the 
inquiry theme Olympics and I am quite sure there are a few 
future Olympians in the fray! 
 
Have a good fortnight everyone! 

 
Mr Jai Harrington, Principal  

 
 

 

 
 

 
 

 
 

 

 

Erica Hodge - You’re consistently focusing 
throughout each lesson and quietly achieve great 
things.  Your work is always completed quickly, 
quietly and with such care.  Bagus Sekali! 
 

 

 
Hailie Smith -  For her Cooperation,        
creating a stunning 3D clay medal for the  
Olympics! 
 

Jordan Carr -  Great leadership and        
encouragement shown in P.E. today, Jordan.  
You helped your team know who still needed to 
catch the ball and kept everyone positive.  Well 
done! 
 

 
SMILE SQUAD school dental 
program (a DET initiative) has 
been postponed due to COVID 
with A NEW DATE YET TO BE    
CONFIRMED. 
 

Their service includes check up and dental work. 
Smile Squad consent forms and toothbrush packs were 
sent home last term. 
If you have not yet returned your Consent Form 
please do so ASAP so they can be sent to Smile 

Squad for processing. 
 
Thank you. 

SCHOOL FUN RUN 

 

We have postponed the School Fun Run 

to Friday 20th August 

Information will be sent home on Monday 



 

 
 

Busy times for our kindergarten children during lockdown as Kinder remains fully operational. 
 
This fortnight the Community Centre has been a fantastic resource for the children to utilise 
in this cold, wet weather.  The children have been engaging in ball skills, catching, bouncing and 
throwing (hand/eye coordination).  
 
We have also discovered we have some “up and coming” tennis stars among us! 
 
“What's the time Mr. Wolf” is another favourite to play in the Community Centre, a great 
game to assist in developing numeracy skills and listening skills.  We have modified the game 
with the use of number cards to help the children become familiar with numbers in their      
written form.  
 
We have been creating letters for our Marysville Preschool friends.  Then children will apply 
stamps and post their letters.  We plan to engage in a social visit with the Marysville preschool 
children later in the year (Connecting with Community).  
 
We are currently doing general assessments on the children’s development, if you have any   
concerns or questions, please make a time to discuss with Megan and Kass. 
 
Last week, we cooked pancakes and this week cooked Pizza with the children on the very wet 
winter days.  This provided opportunities to engage in measurement and teamwork in a group  
activity, yum yum! 
 
   Cheers,  Megan & Kass  



Showcase of Student Artwork 





Mon Tue Wed Thu Fri Sat Sun 
      1 

2 
Community 
Centre 
Meeting 

3 4  
Breakfast 
 
Family 
Sports Night 
at Comm. 
Centre 

5 
Tennis  
Lessons at 
Eildon  
Tennis Club 
4 - 5pm 

6 
Jeans 4 
Genes Day 
 

 

7 8 
 
 
 
 
Tyler 

9 10 
 

11 
Roller Skating 
at Community 
Centre 

12 
School  
Council 
 
Tennis Lessons 
at Eildon  
Tennis Club  
4 - 5pm 

13 
Newsletter 

14 15 

16 
 
 
 
 
Liam 

17 18 
Family 
Sports Night 
at Comm. 
Centre 
 

19 
Tennis  
Lessons at 
Eildon  
Tennis Club 
4 - 5pm 

20 
School Fun 
Run 

21 22 

23 24 25 
Roller Skating 
at Community 
Centre 

26 
Tennis Lessons 
at Eildon  
Tennis Club  
          4 - 5pm 

27 
Newsletter 
 
Snow Day 

28 29 

30 31      
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Olympic Games - 23rd July to 8th August 

Girl Link Camp 


